
June 24, 2018 

IMMACULATE CONCEPTION CHURCH, MILLHOUSEN, IN 

IMMACULATE CONCEPTION PARISH COMMUNITY STRIVES TO LIVE THE GOSPEL BY WORSHIPPING 

GOD, LEARNING AND SHARING THE CATHOLIC FAITH, AND SERVING THE NEEDS OF OTHERS 
   Bulletin information is due by Thursday at 10:00 a.m.sisterdonna@millhousenchurch.com 

 

Mass Intentions:   

June 24, 2018 – 12th Sunday in Ordinary Time – Nick and Rose Ann Schwering 

July 1, 2018 – 13th Sunday in Ordinary Time -  Ben Huff 

 

PLC Notes: 

 We are very quickly approaching the end of our fiscal year, June 30th, and with that the 

time for changing out team members for both Parish Council and Finance Committee.  We 

want to recognize and thank those who have served us these past few years. Retiring from 

the Finance Committee will be Chris Scheidler who has been Chairperson, and Vic Meyer 

who has served us as Secretary. Both Kate Bedel and Joseph Diekhoff will continue to 

serve. Joining them will be Alex Fledderman and Kevin Stier, newly appointed.  Tim 

Hoeing has just completed his first term on Parish Council and is currently serving as 

Chairperson. He is willing to run for a second term. Both Tricia Maples and Rodney Martin 

have served for two years and are currently retiring. Tricia has been serving as Secretary.  

Both Steve AmRhein and Aaron Gault will continue to serve. Along with Tim, on the 

ballot are two new nominees, Joseph Hamilton and Dana Fledderman. Ballots will be 

prepared and ready for voting today just before Mass begins. Please affirm these 

nominations by voting for all three. We are grateful for their willingness to commit to this 

service. Service on all committees begins on July 1 and ends on June 30th.  Meetings are 

scheduled every two months: July, September, November, January, March, and May. We 

will welcome the new members at the July meetings. Finance Meeting for July is scheduled 

for Wednesday evening, July 18th at 7:00 pm.   And Parish Council will meet following 

Mass on Sunday morning July 22nd. 

 

The Buildings and Grounds Committee would also welcome new members.  Once again, 

if you are interested please step forward.  The committee has not yet confirmed their date 

for a July meeting. 

 

Because the Faith Formation Commission serves as an advisory board to the Religious 

Ed Coordinator, and because Mollie is new to that position and needs some time to 

regroup, and formulate her program and review processes, the Faith Formation 

Commission will be suspended for the time being.  When the time is right, Mollie will 
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appoint and convene the group. If you are interested in serving in this capacity, please call 

the office and submit your willingness.   

 

Mollie met with the catechists this past week for the first time, and will host Ken Ogorek, 

Archdiocesan Director of Catechesis, for a meeting this week. Catechists, or anyone 

interested in becoming a catechist, please get your intention forms submitted to Mollie.  

Student registration will be published soon. 

 

It is NOT too soon to be thinking about your part in the annual Immaculate Conception 

Community Auction and raffle!! August 11th is just around the corner! We need 

everyone!!!! Please begin thinking about how you might like to serve! Committees are 

forming, and we are dreaming about the biggest success story ever!  Remember that the 

Auction is our one and only parish fund raiser, so all hands are expected and needed to 

bring it to a fruitful completion.   Call Brian to volunteer!!!  There will be many 

opportunities and many kinds of service needed. Very soon, volunteer sheets will appear  

on the table in the entry way for you to sign up for identified duties, dates and times. 

 

Please pick up Auction flyers from the table in the entry way and circulate them anywhere 

you might be going, to get the message out there. Stores, offices, on parked cars, at other 

churches. Share them with your neighbors, extended family members, whoever might be 

interested. The signs are going up next weekend, and very soon you will hear it announced 

on your favorite radio stations. Tell everyone! 

 

As we do each year, on Sunday July 8th there will be a special collection for the Auction 

POP! We are asking for monetary donations, and then the committee with purchase what 

they need as it is on sale. If you will not be here that day, please drop your donation in the 

collection basket another weekend but remember to designate it for POP. 

 

Mixed Choir:  For the month of July only, the Mixed Choir has shifted from the third 

weekend to the forth weekend because our organist will be away. A reminder that Abby 

comes 30 minutes early to practice and review music, so please come and join her. Thanks 

to the Schwerings for holding this group together even while attendance has been low. 

 

Remember in Prayer: Bailey Streiker, Gerald Hermesch, Dale Helms, Chris Mennel, 

Chris Owens, Thomas Powers and Travis Wenning. 

 

Please call the parish office with any request for home visits, holy Communion, or 

anointing.  
 



Liturgical Ministries 

 
June 24th       July 1 

Sacristan: LaDonna Hoeing     Jo Fledderman 

Musicians: None       Men’s Choir 

Ushers/Greeters: Tom & Lois Johannigman,                       Evan & Claire Wullenweber, Mike & Mollie  

   Dave & Cindy Stone     Johannigman 

Lectors: Melea Gault, Kenny Stier    Jeanne Fry, LaDonna Hoeing 

Eucharistic Ministers:  Daniel & Jo Fledderman,  Cindy Hermesch, Mark Stier, Tim Hoeing,   

 Joe & Julie Diekhoff      Aaron Gault 

Servers: Jessica Diekhoff, Hunter Collins   Tony & Mary Schwering 

Counters: Steve AmRhein, Margie Georgi, Sara  Marilyn Horan, Kate Bedel, Cindy Hermesch 

  Hermesch                                              

  

Church Cleaning: June: Lois Johannigman (Chairperson), Jeanne Harrison, Mary Ann Fry, Tina Hoeing, 

Carrie Stier, Nancy Vanderpohl, Kate Bedel, Niki Johannigman 

 

Collection Remittance 
 Envelopes       

  EDUCATION OF FUTURE PRIEST:     $285.00                                             

Loose        $     302.00             

        $3,028 needed weekly to meet budget. Envelopes:   1,377.00 

                                                                                       Total                    $ 1679.00             

 

 
Sister Dianne Kaimann has been with us for a year and a half as our bookkeeper but has decided to retire. 

We thank her for this time of service to our parish. She will be with us till the end of the month. 

 

Dates to Remember 

 
  June 24th Today  40th Wedding Anniversary of Norb and Kate Bedel 

       Congratulations!! 

  July 8th  Mass  Missionary Priest - Please Welcome 

  July 8th  Mass  Special Collection for POP 

  July 18th   Father John Geis – surgery, Please Pray. 

  July 18th 7:00 pm Finance Committee Meeting 

  July 22  After Mass Parish Council 

 

 

If you know of a young man or woman you believe would serve well in priesthood or religious life, please 

call (317) 236-1496 and leave the individual’s name and contact information with the vocation director, Fr. 

Eric Augenstein. 

St. Catherine of Siena: Parish Festival, TODAY St. Maurice, IN. Mass 10:00 AM, Serving Chicken, 

Roast Beef Dinners, Turtle Soup, 10:30-4:3. For more information check out Facebook Page @ 

STCAHTERINEOFSIENAIN. (See bulletin board for more info on this festival and more. 


